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DEAR LORD 
 

So far today, am I doing right? 
 
I have not gossiped, lost my temper, and 
been greedy, grumpy, nasty, selfish, or 
self-indulgent.  I have not whined, 
complained, cursed, or eaten any 
chocolate.  I have charged nothing on my 
credit card. 
 
But I will be getting out of bed in a 
minute, and I think that I will really need 
your help then. 
 
GK Joe 
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September 2 – Pancake Breakfast/Blood Drive 
September 3 – Labor Day 
September 6 – 1st Degree or Degree Team  
  Practice 
September 13 – Business Meeting 
September 15 – Singles Dance 
September 27 – Social Meeting 
September 30 – Music in the Park Pot Luck 
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1st Degree or Degree Team Practice 
(Candidates report at 7:00 P.M.) 
....................................................1st Thursday 
3rd Degree Business Meeting: ...2nd Thursday  
4th Degree Meeting:....................3rd Thursday 
3rd Degree Social Meeting:.........4th Thursday 
 
Meeting location: ........................Hopi Room 
(St Pius) 
Meeting time:..............................7:30 P.M. 
 
Chapter Meeting (delegates)......2nd Monday 
   Location ...........Regina Cleri Council Hall 
   Time:................7:30 PM 
 
“Make a difference! Spend 12 hours out of the 
years 8760 Hrs. at a business meeting. ” 
 
GK Joe Gulotta  

THINK ABOUT IT 
 

Anger is a condition to which the tongue works 
faster than the mind. 
 

You can’t change the past but you can ruin the 
present by worrying over the future. 
 

When you think of any of your successes, be 
thankful to GOD for your family, and friends that 
enriched your life. 
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Augi Gustilo truly deserves this honor.  He does an excellent job maintaining Council Historical 
Records.  Augi quietly goes about his business as a SK and member of the Church Choir. 
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Dean Dickherber, wife Tabatha and 2 year old daughter Kaylee, though new members of our St 
Pius X Community have already become active members of our Order and Parish.  Dean 
accepted the Council Treasurer position.  Tabatha is a member of the Parish Finance Committee. 
They are always there when called on to help! 
 

Presentations to be made on 27 September at the Social Meeting…....join us. 
 
 
 
SPECIAL THANKS TO:  Brother Rick and Kathy Madden; Brother Dean , 
Tabatha, and little Kaylee Dickherber; Brothers Will Everett, Joe Keaney, and 
Tony McFarland for their help setting up the apartment for the Emmanuel 
Kanamugire family of eight from Zaire, Tanzania.    
 
GK Joe Gulotta  
 
 

Anelli, Peter 
Aultman, Angela 

Becker, Mal 
Becker, Patti 

Blanchard, Nancy 
Cisek, Emily 

Donnelly, Frank 
Dugan, Ginnie 

Dugan, Art 
Grell, Bob  

Henrich, Larry 
 

Klaum, Susan  
Kuchynka, Don  
Maurice, Terry 
Mrazik, Chris 
Mrazik, Tony 

 
To add or remove someone from this 
list, contact Deacon Dennis Ranke, 
885-8145 or Bob Messenger, 290-
8671 or email: 
bmessenger@kofctucson.com.  
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It’s quiet at home, now that the kids have gone back to school.  If you and your spouse 

have sufficient life insurance for yourselves, you may want to investigate policies for you 
children. 
 There are a variety of reasons why the K of C encourages members to consider 
purchasing policies for their children.  The most important one is that someday, your children 
will go off to college, start careers, buy homes, get married, and have families of their own.  By 
starting low-cost children’s policies now, you can help them meet this future need. 
 A guaranteed purchase option rider lets your child purchase additional coverage on six 
future occasions without evidence of insurability.  Doing so will cost much less than if they have 
to purchase their own policies as adults. 
 Moreover, what if your child develops a medical condition later on?  If you’ve already 
started the policy, this won’t be an obstacle to obtaining coverage – nor will your child be placed 
in a prohibitive rate class. 
 Last but not least, the cash value of a permanent life insurance policy is one more source 
of funds for meeting your child’s future financial needs.  What’s more, the cash value increases 
over time and any dividend declared will increase these values. 
 Helping to secure a more financially stable adulthood tomorrow for a member’s child 
today is a worthwhile endeavor for a fraternal benefit society such as the K of C.  It’s also a 
logical extension of our Order’s mission to “protect families for generations.”  Talk to me to find 
out more. 
 
Jay Eisele, Insurance Agent 
207-5952 
 

MEMBERSHIP 
 

Brothers we are off to a very good start this year, thanks to the efforts of our Membership Team.  
Let’s all support them in the future so that we can achieve our goal “Double Star Council”. In 
August we were able to get five form 100s signed, sealed and delivered to the Degree Team.   

 
I personally would like to welcome Pat Connolly, Edward J. Drabicki, Fred C. Falgiano, Vincent 
Frey, and John A. Russ to our Order.  They will make their 1st Degree on 6 September and I hope 
our Council Brothers will attend their installation.  The addition of these Catholic men to our 
ranks will increase our wealth of talent and open the door to future members. Remember “Every 
Member a Recruiter”. 
 
GK Joe G   
 

Don’t forget to visit our web site at http://www.kofctucson.com  



 

 

����������	
������
���
���������		������� Page 4 of 5 
 

 

� ��
��
���
���������������
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

������� �����
!��"	��
�

#
����	
����
���
���
�����

�
� �$���
�
��"�������
���
�����

%���
�&�
����
!��
��		
��

%
��%��
���
'��
�����

���
������������
����������

#
�����
���
��
�
���	�(���������

#
��� ��)���
��*
�����

#
����������
+ ����
�



 

 

����������	
������
���
���������		������� Page 5 of 5 
 

 

What's Coming Up! 
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15th – Singles Dance CITY WIDE 
Mystery Tour – www.myspace.com/mysterytour  
 
8:00 pm – 11:00 pm; St. Pius Church 1800 N. Camino Pio Decimo, Tucson, AZ 85715 
In the Arizona Room (Gymnasium) 
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$10.00 per person – Buy tickets at the door or purchase tickets in advance in the church office. 
 
Snack food will be available; beer, wine, water and soda will be available for a donation 
 

Sponsored by the K of C 10762 
 
For further information:  Tom Eagan 751-2560 or email sliceoflife2@cox.net  
 
30th – MUSIC IN THE PARK (FREE) POT LUCK 
 
Time:  5 PM Dinner.   Concert 7 to 9 PM.   
Location: Top of hill facing DeMeester band shell Reid Park. Look for 
Council Banner.  
Food: Pot Luck – a dish to share – desserts, salads, vegetable tray.  Bring 
your own drinks – NO GLASS IN PARK.   Council will supply paper 
products, utensils and meat.   Please bring your lawn chairs or blankets .   
 
RSVP:  Tom Eagan, 751-2560 or email sliceoflife2@cox.net before 25 September. 
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7th – Donut Sales- Brother Chuck Chap, Chairman has put together a team of workers for each Sunday.  
Thanks to those on his team we can continue this service. 
 
           Pancake Breakfast & Membership Drive- Cookie Seymour is ready to go.  Those who worked last 
year are asked to pitch in again.   Those who have never worked a breakfast are missing a fun time.  This 
is a good opportunity to meet new parishioners and help our Membership Drive Team. 
 
28th – Rosary Sunday – Deacon Dennis will need a few brothers to help pass out rosary to the youth of St 
Pius X.  He also has information on the event in Phoenix. 
 

Change to Council Church Director--Please note that there is a change in 
the Council Church Director:  Deacon Dennis Ranke will replace Bob Grell.



 

 
 

Knights of Columbus  
St. Pius X Council #10762 
P.O. Box 17621 
Tucson, AZ  85731-7621 
 

Return Service Requested 


